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Subject Thomas Jefferson Award

To All Student Supervisors:

Thomas Jefferson Award :  please give your careful consideration in nominating your student staff for the 
Thomas Jefferson Award, attached you will find a memo stating the criteria, deadline and the award 
amount for this years recipients.  I realize this is a very busy time of year for us all, but it is very important 
to adhere to the deadline of the award, so your student will not miss out on this wonderful opportunity.


